
From:   Julio Urbina   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   March 17, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

First of all, accept my apologies for the delayed response. I don't know if this reply is still valid but below
is the explanation for the modifications asked.

The reason of the frequency change is because those new frequencies and bandwidths work better for
our research and also it will be convenient not to be so close to 50MHz, a ham radio frequency band, so
that neither of us will interfere to each other.

Thanks for your attention,

Julio V. Urbina


